
January 29, 1998 

 

 

 

Ms. Margaret Sloan 

Office of Senator Daniel P. Moynihan 

SR-464 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

Dear Ms. Sloan: 

 

Per our recent conversation, I have enclosed copies of the selected documents that relate to U.S. 

policy toward Cuba that the Review Board has made available. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


